
CHEYENNE HOUSING AUTHORITY 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

REVISED 2025 ANNUAL AGENCY PLAN 
 
The Cheyenne Housing Authority (CHA) Board of Commissioners has opened the public 
comment period for a revision to its Annual Agency Plan for Fiscal Year April 1, 2025 through 
March 31, 2026. Interested parties may review the proposed revision at CHA’s office at 3304 
Sheridan Street in Cheyenne, at CHA’s office at 1265 North 3rd Street in Laramie, or on CHA’s 
website www.cheyennehousing.org.  
 
The proposed revision to the 2025 Agency Plan is that CHA intends to request HUD approval to 
dispose of the downtown former Senior Activity Center at 2101 Thomes in Cheyenne. The 
meals and senior services provided through that facility ended on June 30th, and are now 
provided through the new Laramie County Senior Activity Center at 4100 East Pershing 
Boulevard in Cheyenne.  
 
A summary of the revision to the 2025 Agency Plan and comments or suggestions regarding 
that revision will be accepted during the Public Hearing scheduled for: 

Time:   1:00 PM, Friday October 10, 2025  
Location:  Cheyenne Housing Authority conference room  

3304 Sheridan Street, Cheyenne, WY  82009 
 
Please direct all comments or questions regarding the proposed revision to Executive Director 
Greg Hancock at ghancock@cheyennehousing.org prior to the end of the public comment 
period at 1:00 PM Friday October 10, 2025. 
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